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January 21, 2013 

Maximus the Confessor 

 

Dear Reverend Fathers, 

I invite you  to join in the celebration of the 40th anniversary of priesthood 

for our diocesan hierarch, His Grace, Bishop Michael, on Monday, February 

4. The details are as follows. 

The Hierarchical Divine Liturgy is scheduled for Monday, February 4, 2013 at 

the Holy Assumption Church, 35 Orange Avenue, Clifton, NJ. The meeting of 

the bishop will be at 9:45 am.  The Chancellor and deans will serve with His 

Grace. The liturgical color is blue.  

The lunch will be held at a local restaurant to be determined.  The cost is 

$40, which includes the gratuity. Checks are to be sent to me and made 

payable to:  The New Jersey Deanery. It is necessary to notify me 

(jlickwar@verizon.net) if you will be going to the lunch. 

Thank you. I look forward to seeing you there!  

In Christ, 

Archpriest Joseph Lickwar 

Archpriest Joseph Lickwar 
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